Please join us for our first general

PTO MEETING
FRI, SEPT 7830 Am

In the schoolj cafeterig

You
do not have to be a member to attend

WHY COME TO A PTO (Parent & Teacher
Organization) MEETING?

e Connect with other parents

* Be the first to hear about important news and upcoming events
at school

+ Have a voice in the activities and programs that PTO supports

¢ Learn how the students and teachers of Norton benefit from the
work of the PTO

* Volunteer your time, at school or at home, to make a difference
in our school community

Can't make it? Contact the PTO at nslapto.membership@gmail.com



